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Hallowed Homecoming: A Samhain Retreat 
 
SPECIAL COVID-19 ANNOUNCEMENT FOR HHSR 2022 
 
While U.S. vaccination rates are climbing, the COVID-19 virus and its variants are still 
present in our communities. HHSR reserves the right to update these requirements as is 
necessary to preserve the safety of our community.  
 
To ensure the health of everyone, and those they may live with, we require every 
attendee adhere to the following: 
 

• All attendees are required to be fully vaccinated and to provide proof of vaccine 
on arrival. Fully vaccinated is defined as two shots of Moderna or of Pfizer or 
one shot of J&J. 
 

• Booster shots are not required, but are strongly encouraged. If you have received 
a booster, please bring that documentation as well. (This should be included on 
your vaccine card or vaccination records.) 

 
• Please note: if you have not had at least one booster shot by the time of the event, 

you may be required to present a negative PCR test upon arrival. Participants 
will be required to provide their own PCR tests at their own cost.  

 
• Upon arrival at the event, before you get to the registration table, you will be 

asked to present a government issued ID and either your original and 
unredacted COVID-19 vaccination card or a complete and unredacted copy of 
your vaccination records. 

 
• Failure to present ID and vaccination proof upon arrival will result in ejection 

from the park/event without refund. (Note: we will not be making copies of any 
ID or vaccination cards; this is just to confirm correct records are provided.) 

 
• Masks may be required indoors. We are watching park guidance and health 

information and will make updates as we get closer to the event.  
 

• Please be mindful that we all have different risk tolerance; always ask before 
approaching another individual. If possible, please maintain at least a 6-foot 
distance when indoors and 3-foot distance when out-of-doors. 
 

Please be aware that these guidelines are a moving target. Should we make any 
changes, HHSR will contact all registered participants via email. We thank you for your 
understanding at this time, and we sincerely hope that we can welcome everyone back 
to the park in the future. 
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